THE NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF GOVERNMENTAL PURCHASING, INC.

~25 YEAR ~ ANIVERSARY Presented to

Columbia Chapter of NIGP

In recognition of your unwavering and long-standing support of Public procurement through your affiliation with NIGP.

It has been an honor and privilege to serve you and your Predecessors for 25 memorable years.

Fretent P CAPO CALL

Rick Grinfm, CPPO, & PPB Chief Executive Officer National Institute of Governmental Purchasing Incorporated in 1944

Charter Date: 10/11/1984 **Issued: August 25, 2009**